
5/1/2025

To Whom it May Concern,

As the Class of 2025 gets closer to graduation and their senior trip we are making a request to 
the school board to take money from the following senior class accounts: Class of 2022, Class 
of 2023, and the Class of 2024. 

This would help cover the costs of what the senior trip to Oregon will cost. The current senior 
class budget is $17, 882 and the approximate cost of the senior trip will be around $21,000, 
therefore the Senior class will need around $3,000 more to cover all trip costs. 

The Class of 2025 has worked very diligently all year to raise enough money to create a senior 
trip that they will remember long after graduation. By the end of their Junior year they had raised 
around $10,000 and this year the Senior class has raised approximately $7,000, through the 
following fundraising events:

● The Haunted Hallway
● Monthly Bingo, open to the community
● The November turkey basket raffle
● 50/50 split the pot at multiple basketball games
● Pop shoot at multiple basketball games and during school lunch
● Candy grams during Christmas

This Senior class also went above and beyond for the Senior Toy Drive where they raised over 
$5,000 to go to families in need over the 2024 holiday season, none of this went towards their 
senior trip fund but is important to show how much effort this class has made when it comes to 
fundraising events. This Senior class truly works as a team and has impressed me with what 
they have accomplished during the 2024-2025 school year.

The Class of 2025 thanks you for your consideration,
Sienna Speicher & Shay Tatsey
(BHS Senior Counselor & Senior Advisor)


